
\ 958 Ninevah Road ; 
1 Frankfort, Kentucky 1 
\ November 30,2007 

I KY Public Service Commission \ 
\ 21 1 Sower Boulavard I 

Frankfort, Kentucky 4060 11 

\ To Whom It May Concern: 

i We wish to express our disfavor for the Kentucky American Water Company’s proposal 
j to build a treatment plant on pool 3 of the Kentucky River. The cost of their proposal to 

1 build this plant and then a pipeline from the Ohio River is excessive. The cost to the/ 
1 customers who will have to pay for this proposal is not fair when there i s  an alternative at 

B much less cost. We do not feel that Kentucky American is doing what is in the best 1 
\ interests of its customers, they are doing what will benefit their stockholders. If this were 
\ a public utility, this proposal would not be before you because a public utility would be 
looking for the most cost-effective way to serve its customers.\ 

j Central Kentucky needs to look beyond depending on the Kentucky River if there is more’ 
’ draught and if there are several successive years of draught. With what is happening with\ 
j glabal warning and the possible problerris ahead, this proposal is not in the best interests 
of central Kentucky at the proposed cost. 1 

\ Property owners aIong the route from this treatment plant to Lexington should not have 
their properties destroyed for the benefit of foreign stockholders. \ 

We hope the PSC will not find in favor of this plan. 

/I 
Sincerely,\ 

Robert and Polly Green 


